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Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident of the city of Maitland in NSW and I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed rate increases — 7.25
per cent to be compounded annually for the next seven years. This increase is not in line with C.P.1. and I think it is grossly
unfair to put this burden on to the ratepayers of Maitland. The cost of living is increasing with each passing year and this rate
rise will add to the stress of making ends meet. Please consider the people of Maitland and take into account the duress this
will cause over the next Seven years, when making your decision.

Regards
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